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Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3 Trip to Creswell Crags 
 
We are very excited to be able to take our Year 3 pupils to Creswell Crags next year.  Classes will 
take part in the Cavemen and Creatures day which includes sessions on survival, a Stone Age 
Safari and a Stone Age Cave Story,  
 
The dates of these trips are: 
Monday, 6th February - Cromford 
Tuesday, 7th February – Riber 
Wednesday 8th February – Tissington 
Friday 10th February - Ashbourne 
 
We will be leaving from school at 9.15 and should be back in school in time for a normal pick up.  
Children will need to be in suitable clothing for going into caves and bring a packed lunch and 
water bottle with them in a small back pack. 
 
Parents who are entitled to Free School Meals can contact the school office on 01332 701460 to 
request a school packed lunch for their child if required. 
 
The school has subsidised the cost of the coaches to keep the cost for this trip as low as we can.  
The price, therefore, is £15 (£7.50 for those parents entitled to Free School Meals) and should be 
paid for on ParentPay where you can also give permission for your child to go on this trip.  We 
appreciate that this is quite an expensive trip, as such we have set the trip up so it can be paid for 
in 5 instalments of £3 each (£1.50 for FSM).  Full and final payment needs to be made by 27 
January please.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Ballington, Miss Bell, Mrs Potterton and Miss Woodcock 
Year 3 Teachers 
 
 


